
ARE YOU A LOW-INCOME DURHAM RESIDENT OR FAMILY FACING EVICTION?
HAVE YOU RECEIVED A NOTICE FROM YOUR LANDLORD OR PAPERS FROM THE

COURTS?

The City of Durham Eviction Diversion Program is a partnership between Legal Aid of North
Carolina and the Duke Civil Justice Clinic to provide legal representation to low-wealth and

low-income residents and families who are facing eviction. Every year, we assist hundreds of
families threatened with or facing eviction. The sooner you contact us, even if you have not yet

received court papers, the more likely we will be able to assist you with a good outcome.

To apply for legal assistance with eviction, please contact
Legal Aid of North Carolina at 866-219-5262

Please leave a message with your phone number and best times to reach you. When we call you
back, it will probably be from a blocked or unlisted number, so please answer.

**There is no guarantee we will be able to assist you. Legal Aid of North Carolina is subject to
various restrictions on the clients we can serve. The Duke Civil Justice Clinic is able to help many
tenants not eligible for Legal Aid assistance, but also cannot promise representation. **


